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1. The attached letter from DTLR invites proposals for PFI Schemes for the financial year 2003/04.  Outline proposals are required by 14th January, 2002.

2. The Directors Team has given some thought to this invitation and clearly there is a very short timescale within which to respond. It would however, be very appropriate to submit an application to support our One Stop Shop strategy and this could certainly be worked up within the timeframe.  Two proposals which might be slightly more difficult to progress at this stage but which Members might wish to consider concern the development of a supported scheme for people with profound physical disabilities and/or a proposal to provide extra care sheltered housing for older people.   

3. A considerable amount of work will have to be undertaken to meet the deadline and on this basis an application in respect of One Stop Shops would appear to be the obvious choice.  However, this need not exclude other options and Members views are requested.
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